
 

 

Shutesbury Early Childhood Program 
 

   The Shutesbury Elementary School Community (SES) believes that 
opportunities for early childhood education are essential components 
of a good education system.  Early experiences in an environment rich 
in hands-on materials and activities provide children various 
opportunities to grow emotionally, physically, socially and cognitively. 
We believe that a trans-disciplinary team approach, in which all adults 
working with children are responsible for a child​’​s learning, is the 
most effective way of teaching and we also believe that parents are 
the most important teachers of their children and that their 
involvement in their child​’​s education is essential. 
Our Early Childhood Program is accredited by the National 
Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC), which is 
a mark of a high quality program for young children. 
 
Your child must be 3 years old on or before Sept 
1, 2016 for preschool enrollment, or 5 years old, 

on or before Sept 1, 2016 for kindergarten 
enrollment. 

 Please contact the school for Fall/2016. 
enrollment information. 

  
 

For more information, please call 
Jessica Carlson-Belanger, Main Office SES Grace Griecci   
413-259-1212 X100 413-259-1212x140   
carlson-belangerj@shutesburyschool.org, grieccig@shutesburyschool.org 

 


